

Ki te whakarite i nga ahuatanga o nga Tapuhi e pa ana mo nga iwi katoa Requiating nursing practice to protect public safety

17 August 2011

Level 12, Mid CityTower 139 – 143 Willis Street PO Box 9644 Wellington 6141 NEW ZEALAND

PHONE +64-4-385 9589 FAX +64-4-801 8502

EMAIL admin@nursingcouncil.org.nz
www.nursingcouncil.org.nz

Dear Colleagues

Consultation on a new draft Professional Boundaries Guidelines

Nursing Council invites your views, comments and suggestions concerning the new draft *Guidelines*.

The Council is aware that nurses require more advice on the appropriate boundaries of professional relationships with health consumers. It is also important that the Council establishes the appropriate standards of professional behaviour with the profession. For this reason the Nursing Council is seeking feedback from and consulting with *Nursing organisations* on the content of the guideline rather than completing a wider consultation.

If you would like to comment on the Guideline please return your response to <u>Alex@nursingcouncil.org.nz</u> or alternatively post it by September 23 2011 to:

Alex Abernethy Professional Standards Project Assistant Nursing Council of New Zealand PO Box 9644 Wellington 6141

Yours sincerely

Carolyn Reed
Chief Executive/Registrar

